Dear officer,

Hereby we, <naam/name bedrijf/company>, workshop <plaats en adres Bedrijf/Company address>, declare the following:

On < datum / date > the vehicle registration number < kenteken/registration > and owned by < naam/name > , <adres/address >, < vestigingsplaats/location >, has been in our workshop for repair.

The repair took place at odometer reading < stand >.

At this vehicle the following was carried out:

(  repair of technical faults

(  calibration of the digital tachograph

(  repair and calibration as well

In connection with this repair is was necessary that:

(  the power supply of the battery was interrupted

(  As per Dutch national legislation a test run of the vehicle was undertaken
(  to check the repair a short test run of the vehicle was made

(  the vehicle was “out of scope” whilst being driven on our premises
In connection with the above mentioned we want to point out that in the digital tachograph fault codes e.g. a power interruption may be stored.

This storage was the immediate outcome of the repair that was carried out..

As a consequence of the test run(s) and / or driving “out of scope” the kilometre reading has been changed.

We hope this explanation is sufficient 
With regards;

<naam Bedrijf>,

<plaats Bedrijf>

The chief workshop / works manager,

<naam manager / werkplaatschef>

<Ondertekening>

